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4th August 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Re: Longfield Solar Farm 
 
I am contacting you on behalf of Little Waltham Parish Council.  The Parish Council wishes the 
following submission to be taken into account in the examination of the application for the 
Longfield Solar Farm –  
 
It is noted that the main access to the proposed solar farm would use Cranham Road. 
 
The Parish Council wishes it to be noted that this road is a wholly inappropriate road to use to 
access the solar farm in its current condition. 
 
The road is a narrow rural road that can barely accommodate existing traffic as evidenced by 
damage to the grass verges over recent years. 
 
Therefore, unless work is carried out to the road to widen and improve it, then the Parish 
Council objects to Cranham Road being used as the main access to the site. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Suzanne Walker 
Clerk to Little Waltham Parish Council 




